
【Report】 

Welcome Party for International Students Enrolled in autumn 

On Oｃtoｒber 10 2019, the welcome party for international students enrolled in autumn was held at the International 

Exchange Salon. There was an introduction of new international students and celebrated their new departure. A total 

of 73 students and faculty members, including 50 international students, participated and deepened the exchange. 

International volunteer group Science Buddy has prepared handmade dishes for this day. 

 

  

 


